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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
To continue to develop our parental partnership with you, we will be running a parent 
workshop next week. The workshop will be held on Monday 23rd September 2019 at 
5.30pm and will be no longer than an hour.  The workshop will focus on the teaching 
of phonics and how you can support your child at home. 
 
Please could you complete the form below notifying us whether you are able to attend 
the session and return it by Friday 20th September 2019.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Miss Fox   Mrs Davison  
Bumblebees   Butterflies 
 
 
 
 
Foundation Parent Workshop - Monday 23rd September at 5.30pm 
 
 
Child’s Name _______________________________  Class _______________________ 
 
I/We will/will not be able to attend the Phonics workshop. 

Name(s): _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________ Date: __________________ 
                                                              Parent/Carer 


